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Pieces of Blacklisting Law on Hold

News
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In the article, "Pieces of Blacklisting Law on Hold," featured in Colorado Real Estate Journal,

attorney Susan Schaecher discusses the law often referred to as the "blacklisting" law and how it

effects prospective and existing federal contractors. 

Susan discusses the lawsuit filed by the Associated Builders and Contractors of Southeast Texas,

arbitration limitation and pay transparency. 

The full article appeared in the December 21 issue of Colorado Real Estate Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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